
 

 

 

International Code Council 

Board of Directors 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to offer my full support for Christina Jackson in her candidacy for the International Code 
Council (ICC) Board of Directors. I have had the privilege of knowing and working closely with Christina 
for over 11 years, during which time I have consistently been impressed by her exceptional 
professionalism, deep knowledge, and unwavering commitment to the code enforcement profession. 

 

Christina is not only a valued member of the PermitTechNation Board of Directors but also a tireless 
advocate for the ICC’s mission. Her dedication to supporting both current code officials and empowering 
the next generation is unparalleled. With over 20 years of experience in code enforcement and 
education, Christina has worked tirelessly to raise the profile of building safety professionals and ensure 
the integrity of our industry. 

In addition to her extensive experience, Christina has been an enthusiastic and highly effective 
instructor for the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) and the Virginia 
Building and Code Officials Association (VBCOA). Her passion for teaching is evident in her engaging and 
dynamic approach, making complex topics accessible and inspiring to both new and experienced code 
professionals alike. Her ability to mentor and empower others through education is one of her strongest 
attributes, and it speaks volumes about her commitment to the future of our profession. 

Her leadership and organizational administration experience have prepared her well for a position on 
the ICC Board, where I am confident she will contribute significantly to the continued growth and 
success of the Council. Christina’s vision, coupled with her dedication to the Code Council’s mission, 
makes her a truly outstanding candidate. 

I strongly encourage the members of the ICC to support Christina Jackson’s candidacy. Her passion for 
the field and her unwavering commitment to excellence make her the ideal candidate to serve on the 
ICC Board of Directors. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Young CBO CZA 

Amherst, Virginia.  

 


